
From: WCC Clerk [mailto:wcclerk@rtconnect.net]  

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 10:04 AM 

To: Bill Lambert; Marty Ertman; Tony Barton; Tracy Hunt; Randy Rossman 

Subject: Cleaning personal & Bill Miller of LGLP 

 

Good morning to you all, 

     As you all know Sofia does not work for us cleaning anymore, we have found a cleaning 

person to take her place.  Tracy Gibbs will be our new cleaning person.  She will April 6th.  Also 

on the next meeting for a heads up to everyone Bill Miller of LGLP will be visiting with William 

Curley at 8 a.m. in the morning and then would like to meet with the Commission on a 

refresher on procedures in open meetings. 

 

Hope you all have a great week and a great Easter. 

Thanks  

Cheryl 

 

 

Cheryl Kregel 

Weston County Clerk 

cheryl@westongov.com 

1 West Main 

Newcastle, WY  82701 

(307)746-2684 

(307)746-9505  Fax 

 

 


